
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

18. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ FORUM JULY 2006 – BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE 
 
 The Board considered a report on the attendance of Board member Mike Mora at the forthcoming New 

Zealand Community Boards’ Forum, to be held in Wellington from 13 to 15 July 2006. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the attendance of Mike Mora at the New Zealand Community Boards’ 

Forum 2006. 
 
 


